PUBLIC NOTICE

NOTICE OF INTENT TO FILE

Please take notice that William Walker and George Hinman (the “Applicant”), of 17 Woldbrook Drive,
Windham, Maine 04062 intends to file a Stormwater Law permit application with the Maine Department
of Environmental Protection pursuant to the provisions of 38 M.R.S.A. §420-D on or about November
21st, 2017.

The application is for the construction of a private way and two residential lots.

A request for a public hearing or a request that the Board of Environmental Protection assume jurisdiction
over this application must be received by the Department, in writing, no later than 20 days after the
application is found by the Department to be complete and is accepted for processing, A public hearing
may or may not be held at the discretion of the Commissioner or Board of Environmental Protection.

Public comment on the application will be accepted throughout the processing of the application.

The application will be filed for public inspection at the Department of Environmental Protection's office
in Portland, Maine during normal working hours. A copy of the application may also be seen at the

municipal offices in Windham, Maine after the filing date.

Written public comments may be sent to the Department of Environmental Protection, Bureau of Land

and Water Quality, 312 Canco Road, Portland, Maine 04103.
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